
To 

Sir. 

2. 

Shri V.K Tomar., 

(i) 

Secretary General, 

(ii) 

(iii) 

No. W-I0/000 1/2023-DPE(WC) 
Government of India 

Ministry of Finance 
Depart1nent of Public Enterprises 

Subject:- Regarding 3r PRC & Taxation of Public Sector Employees -reg. 

National Confederation of Officers Associations (NCOA) 
SG NCOA 555 Kidwai Bhawan, Janpath, 

Copy to: 

New Delhi-l10050 

This is with reference to your letter dated 09.06.2023 on the subject cited above and to 
state that as any policy linked to Wage Policy is framed on the basis of Pay Revission 
Committee (PRC) recommendations, the issues of removal of affordability for pay revision 
of CPSE employee will be placed before the next Pay Revission Commitee (PRC) by DPE. 
In respect of privatization of CPSEs and parity of Taxation for public sector empioyees with 

Central Government employees, your letter is being forwarded to Department of Investment 
and Public Asset Management (DIPAM) and The Central Board of Direct Taxes (CBDT) 
respectively. 

E-mail: sgncoa@gmail.com 

Public Enterprises Bhawan, 
Block No.14, CGO Complex, 

Lodhi Road, New Delhi-l 10003. 
Dated, the 27h September, 2023 

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority. 

YQurs faith fully, 

Naresh Kumar) 
Under Secretary 

Shri Ajay Kumar Sinha, Under Secretary, Cabinet Secretariat, Rastrapati Bhawan. 
New Delhi-|10004 for information please. 

S M T 

Smt. Neetu Malhotra, Under Secretary, Department of Investment and Public Asset 
Management (DIPAM), Room No. 205, 2" Fioor, Biock No. ii, CGO Complex, 
Lodhi Road, New Delhi-|10003 in respect of Point No. l of the representation. 

Shri Rajesh Kumar, DDIT (TDS), The Central Board of Direct Taxes (CBDT), 
Room No. 517, Mayur Bhawan, Connaught Circus, New Delhi in respect of Point 
No. 3 of the representation. 
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